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ALL STAFF/FAMILIES/RESIDENT ALERT:  
We are blessed and we are feeling Thankful!  We have received all of our resident/tenant testing results for this week 
and have no new positive cases of COVID-19!  The two assisted living tenants that we in quarantine due to previous 
positive test results have been taken off precautions today.  What a glorious day!  We continue to monitor all of our 
residents/tenants and test individuals with our rapid testing abilities as any symptoms arise.  We will test all residents 
and tenants this coming week on Thursday.   
 
We have had 1 new positive staff since our last update.  We feel blessed that the majority of our staff were able to 
return to work today and are doing well.  At this time we have 3 staff out due to positive test results, one staff out due 
to a high risk exposure, two staff remain out past their quarantine period due to ongoing COVID-19 symptoms, and two 
staff with symptoms are awaiting test results.  As you can see there is a lot to keep track of.  At this time, staff will be 
testing twice per week on Monday’s and Thursday’s.   
  
The numbers in our area continue to soar and our hospitals are at or near capacity.  Please, please, please do your part:  
mask up, socially distance, do not attend gatherings, and stay home.  Stay safe everyone!! 
 
Sincerely, 

Mark Rust Administrator    Kendra Hiles Director of Nursing 


